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What next! Is it not enough that our USPS is under threat by the Federal Government 

that instead of figuring out ways to protect and preserve that within OREGON (that 

which was established in the US Constitution), you bring forth legislation to destroy 

the best and safest way to vote!! You are asking Oregonians who have had the 

privilege to vote in the peace and safety of their own abodes to go to polls. Hell, no! 

Been to Central Oregon in winter lately? 

 

You want us to present ourselves with id cards so that we can wait in lines, use 

voting machines which Starlink will upload and change the votes (it happened in 

Swing States 2024), while you move our polling places willy nilly and change the 

requirements for id whenever you please, and strip us from voting roles because our 

name looks foreign. Voter Suppression is very limited with vote by mail - and that is 

your problem is it not, Republicans? 

 

The State has enjoyed the least expensive voting process for 20 plus years - polling 

places, voting machines, poll employees, are EXPENSIVE, comparatively.  

STOP THE MADNESS. 


